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Dear members of Sebastopol City Council,
I have been a resident of Sebastopol for 27 years and I love it here. One of the things I
appreciate about this lovely town is how much support there is for our diverse community
including so many of us that are seniors.

The Senior Center is a hub of activity for so many older folks, many of whom rely on the
many services provided. Meals, rides, activities, friendships, and daily routines all help
support the health, well being and overall quality of the life of our seniors.

I urge you to please not cut support for this vital piece of Sebastopol life.

Sincerely,
Heather Cruciano

Sent from my iPad




